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SMILES AND HEARTS

PASS THE LOVE OF
LEARNING ON!

Human Biology students dissected pig
and sheep hearts and learned how to

measure blood pressure with a little help
from Mrs. Young.

Anatomy and Physiology students
were excited to share all they have
learned about the skeletal system

with elementary students.  

5th-graders in Mrs. Saar's math class
are using what they know about area to

provide feedback to peers.  Learning
targets and peer feedback encourage

students to reflect on their own
learning.
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HIGH YIELD TEACHING
STRATEGIES



KEEP CALM AND READ

PROFESSIONAL
LEARNING

Mrs. White and Mrs. Konz led
professional development for our 6-12

teachers on lesson structure and pacing.
Our Professional Learning Teams (PLT)
meet twice a month to collaborate on a
common goal established through the

Iowa Instructional Framework.   

"PHYSICAL EDUCATION MAKES EVERY
CHILD STRONGER AND EVERY LIFE

LONGER."

4th-graders in Mrs. Wetzel's class enjoy
reading for their book clubs.

Elementary students LOVE to
play noodle and freeze tag!


